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LOS ANGELES:
DIRTY MONEY AND DIRTY POLITICS



Contact the Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors TODAY and ask them to keep 
this job open for ALL workers and to reject this special interest giveaway.

Tell them to protect taxpayers and workers by saying “NO” to LA dirty politics!

To learn more about Project Labor Agreements visit www.opencompca.com

Salud Carbajal / 1st District
supervisorcarbajal@sbcbos1.org
(805) 568-2186

Vice Chair Janet Wolf / 2nd District 
jwolf@sbcbos2.org
(805) 568-2191

The Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors are Being Asked by Big 
Labor Special Interests to Consider Placing a Union Monopoly Agreement 

on the County’s $96.1 Million Northern Branch Jail Project.

Doreen Farr / 3rd District
dfarr@countyofsb.org
(805) 568-2192

Peter Adam / 4th District
peter.adam@countyofsb.org
(805) 737-7700

Chair Steve Lavagnino / 5th District
steve.lavagnino@countyofsb.org
(805) 346-8400

Ƈ The Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors are giving serious consideration 
to a union-only Project Labor Agreement or “PLA” that would cover all work to take 
place on the County’s proposed $96.1 million Northern Branch Jail Project. This 
discriminatory agreement will harm local workers and cost taxpayers millions!

Ƈ Union bosses from Los Angeles are 
behind this scheme and believe that all 
workers should have to pay union dues and 
into union pension plans in order to work 
on the project despite the fact that less 
than 20% of the construction workforce 
in the Santa Barbara region (and state) is 
unionized.

Ƈ PLAs are usually found in dysfunctional 
urban centers like Los Angeles being 
supported by left-wing politicians trying to 
curry favor with Big Labor special interests 
in order to attain higher office.
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